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C. & M. A. Fairview Park Kindergarten /Nursery Notice(20/21-022)

November 24, 2020

Advance vaccination of '"20 / 21 first dose of seasonal influenza vaccine"
Dear Parents,

The school was originally scheduled to receive the first dose of seasonal influenza vaccine on
December 7, 2020. In response to the announcement of the Education Bureau to extend the suspension of
face-to-face teaching, the school will send staff to the school on December 2, 2020 (Wednesday) to
provide the first dose of seasonal influenza vaccine for children. Parents are requested to bring their
children back to school for vaccination. Parents who have signed the influenza vaccination plan are

advised to pay attention to the following matters:
1. In order to avoid crowd gathering, parents are requested to bring your children back to school for
vaccination in person or by their entrusted family members (adults) at the following time
(K3): 9:30 am - 10:00 am
(K2): 10:00 am - 10:30 am
(K1): 10:30 am — 11:30 am
(N): 11:30 am - 12:00 pm
2.Please inform the school of influenza vaccination before December 1, 2020
3. Please bring seasonal influenza vaccination card (if any) on the day of vaccination
4. Please remind your children to have breakfast on the morning of vaccination

5. Please arrange your children to wear clothes that are easy to expose their arms for vaccination

6. If the child is not fit on the day of vaccination and cannot be vaccinated, vaccination will be arranged

on the second vaccination day

7. As there is a minimum of 4 weeks between the two doses, the date of the second dose of seasonal

influenza vaccine will be changed to Friday, January 15, 2021.

8. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Pang at 2471 6461.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

b
Chu Fur\g Chiu
The Principal




